Village Of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE BARRY PLATNICK, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY WILLIAM DOUGHERTY, BUILDING INSPECTOR DAVID PERL, TREASURER

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

July 10, 2019

Dear Fellow Residents,

Firstly, I would like to thank the community for its support and involvement in the recent survey and long range planning workshop which was conducted. This information is extremely valuable and we greatly appreciate your input in guiding the future of the Village of Woodsburgh.

The meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday July 22, 2019 at 8:00 p.m. at Village Hall. This will be the annual organizational meeting of the Board at which time the appointments to various boards and commissions are made.

At present, there is a vacancy for the position of TVASNAC Representative (Town-Village Aircraft Safety & Noise Abatement Committee), which we are looking to fill. This is an important committee of Nassau Communities of which Woodsburgh is a founding member since 1966. They specifically address airport noise in order to improve quality of life for communities located in highly trafficked flight path areas. The committee meets once a month and does not require excessive time commitment. Please contact Village Hall should there be interest in participation and involvement.

Your support in last month's election, and your trust in our Board to represent you, is sincerely appreciated and a responsibility which is not taken lightly. I can assure you that we, as a governing body, will work tirelessly to improve the Village of Woodsburgh's already high standards and excellent reputation as the special place that it is.

Once again we welcome your attendance at the meeting and look forward to working with you for a better Woodsburgh

Very truly yours,

Lee. A. Israel Mayor